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From the Direct Communications Unit 4 April 2018

The Pupils

Green Park Community School
The Linces

Dover

CT16 2BN

Dear Pupils

[ am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your letters, which
were passed to the Prime Minister’s Office by Mr Horrocks.

It was very good of you to get in touch about being provided with free fruit, and
for taking the time and trouble to share your thoughts about this important matter.

As | hope you will understand, the many calls on her time as Prime Minister mean
that she is sadly unable to respond personally to all the letters she receives. I hope
you will not mind, however, that I have also passed a copy of your excellent letter
to the Department for Education, which is the Government department
responsible for this issue, to make sure that they too are aware of your views.

Once again, thank you very much for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer



